Path Planning met April 16th 2023:

Numerous impacted groups attended a site walk to collaborate on upcoming changes to
the Emergency Services Peninsula (ESP), including the reorientation of Reefer dock in
North Miss Piggy’s lot. Traffic flow and impacts to Front of Fair were discussed, and
solutions to the effect on booth supply deliveries are being considered.

A new Child Care area on the south end is developing; an entrance located in a former
unoccupied booth space in Xavanadu has been identified. Nearby impacted booth
members have been informed.

Discussion of development of an unamplified stagelette for KOCF programming is
continuing.

Long range planning and preparation for the Emerald Ash Borer is ongoing. Adherence
to guidelines pertaining to visibility of campsites and ways to mitigate the potential loss
of tree canopies as visual barriers was discussed.

Next meeting is Sunday May 21st. Site walk at 10:00am meet at Main Camp. Potluck at
Alice's at Noon. Hybrid meeting at Alice's and via Zoom 12:30-3:30pm.



